## Mrs. Claudia S. Sherrod

The Philadelphia Water Department 1101 Market Street Philadelphia, PA 19107-2994 March 25, 2021

Ref.: Meeting held on March 18th 2021 6 Pm,

Dear Sir/Madam,

The meeting was typical and not very helpful. I stayed about an hour. I felt unhappy due to the moderator with her authority telling the Zoom operator to cut me off for supporting the manner we as a people in the community are treated. I was not arrogant or ignorant. No I was not what you wanted, however if you want to represent the people who own the water department, at least be patient with them.

There are numerous people being charged for fees that they do not owe. When is it going to stop???? You are talking about a raise height. I heard what you said, however I did not hear anything about laying off any one.

The water department makes more money than most utilities and continuously over charge for fees that are not chargeable. Such as Storm Water! The water that comes from God should not be a charge! Being charged for a sprinkler system that is attached to your house should not be a chargeable offense unless it is used.

At what time are the citizens of the city of Philadelphia going to be treated fairly in the city of brotherly love??

(12; Councilman Kenyaller Johnson

Sincerely.

Claudia S Sherrod